LINWOOD

NEIGHBORHOOD DISTRICT ASSOCIATION (NDA)

Thursday, February 9, 2023 (7-8:30 PM)

Linwood/Sojourner School, 11909 SE Linwood Ave., Milwaukie Zoom – Find the link at www.milwaukieoregon.gov/calendar



AGENDA

- 7:00 Welcome
- 7:10 Police Update and Q&A
- 7:25 January Minutes Discuss and Vote
- 7:30 Treasurer Report
 - Vote on Grant Request: Milwaukie HS Grad Night Party
 - Grant Request: Milwaukie Public Safety Foundation for Officer of the Year Dinner (to vote on at March meeting)
- 7:35 Public Safety Advisory Committee (PSAC) Update
- 7:40 Land Use Updates
- 7:55 Meeting location
- 8:05 Events
 - Spring Adopt-a-Road Event, Sunday, April 15, 2023, 10 am 12 pm
 - 2023 Block Party planning kick-off meeting, Wednesday, March 1, 2023,
 5 pm, Breakside Brewery
- 8:10 Public Discussion and Public Announcements
- 8:30 Adjourn

Linwood NDA

www.milwaukieoregon.gov/citymanager/linwood-nda

City Calendar (Meetings, events, and other opportunities!)

www.milwaukieoregon.gov/calendar

Chair – Elizabeth Start

<u>LinwoodNDA@gmail.com</u>

503-430-9758

You Can Help Oregon's Foster Care Crisis

On any given day, there are about 6,000 children in Oregon's foster care system. Many of these children come from situations of abuse and neglect only to find themselves facing uncertainty and instability once they enter foster care.

Boys & Girls Aid, a nonprofit founded in Portland in 1885, wants to change that. We are looking for compassionate people to help improve the lives of children in foster care.

A good foster home is often the first place a child in foster care has felt safe in a long time. Foster parents help children build trust in adults and provide a supportive environment where they can thrive.

Boys & Girls Aid supports foster parents with responsive program staff available 24/7, ongoing free professional training, and generous monthly, tax-free stipends ranging from \$1,200 to \$3,500 per month. There are options to fit every family, from full-time placement to relief care a few days a month.

Fostering children might bring life changes and challenges, but it's a great opportunity to make a difference in a child's life — and in your own life, too.

"It's worth it to get to know these kids," said experienced foster parents Jen and Chad. "It's enriched our lives a lot."

To learn more, visit our website: boysandgirlsaid.org/fostercare, or contact Outreach & Certification Coordinator Hallie Campbell at 503-544-7003 or hcampbell@boysandgirlsaid.org